
June 2022 Executive Meeting 
June 14th, 2022 at Stauffers 

Members attending: Brian Nystrom, Craig Foster, Steve Anderson, Steve Waltman, Doug Weber, Margaret 

Otley 

Guests attending: Bobbi Waltman, Gary Willey 

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by President Brian Nystrom.  Brian commented on SCCA and Cars 

and Coffee, He also said the Heartland Cancer Foundation Fundraiser raised $21,000.  

Vice President Craig Foster gave his report. Craig said the June general meeting will be June 22nd at Lee’s 

Chicken. The meeting will be followed by preparing goodie bags for the car show.  Craig said the July 

executive meeting will be July 12th at Perkins and the July general meeting will be July 27th at The Pizza 

Ranch. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Vice President’s report. 

Secretary Margaret Otley gave her report. She asked if everyone had received their minutes and if there 

were any corrections or additions. Craig said he did not receive the minutes. Margaret said she would 

resend them. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Secretary’s report. 

Treasurer Steve Anderson gave his report. Steve said there are 21 pre-entries for the car show.  Income 

for the month included car show entries, car show sponsorship and swap meet fund. Expenses included 

trophy expenses, calendars, donations, newsletter expenses and square fees. A motion was made, 

seconded and approved to accept the Treasurer’s report. 

Vice President Craig Foster gave the Coordinator’s report in the Coordinator’s absence.  Craig said there 

will be a show and shine June 15th 2-4pm at Carriage Glenn. Craig reported that trophies are mostly done. 

A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Coordinator’s report. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 


